Decatur Road & Bridﬂe

From: Dave Flemming <cnroad@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 10:49 AM
To: Decatur Road & Bridge

Subject: Fw: House Bill 2295

From: plforeman@ruraltel.net <plforeman@ruraltel.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 9:57 AM

To: 'Dave Flemming' <cnroad @hotmail.com>

Subject: RE: House Bill 2295

Phillips County would like to see the amendment passed no longer requiring blade operators to obtain a CDL. This would
be a benefit to have a better opportunity to hire new personnel in our shrinking labor pool.

Respectfully,
Steven A. Ellenberger
Phillips County Road & Bridge

From: Dave Flemming <cnroad@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 8:54 AM

To: plforeman@ruraltel.net

Subject: Re: House Bill 2295

Steven, | assume that you and your commissioners were in favor of the legislative change? Dave

From: plforeman@ruraltel.net <plforeman@ruraltel.net>
Sent: Monday, February 15, 2021 10:12 AM

To: 'Dave Flemming' <cnhroad@hotmail.com>
Subject: RE: House Bill 2295

Dave,

| spoke with the commissioners this morning about this. Being new to my position, please let me know what | can do to
help or who | need to be in contact with.

Respectfully,

Steven A. Ellenberger

Phillips County Road & Bridge
(785) 543-6856 work

(785) 533-5060 cell

From: Dave Flemming <cnroad@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 1:45 PM

To: Clair Schrock <cschrock@thomascountyks.gov>; Gove <gcrd@ruraltel.net>; Maynard Nichols <roaddept@st-tel.net>;
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